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May 22, 2019 
 
American Certification Body Inc. 
6731 Whittier Avenue 
McLean, VA  22101 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Please be advised that Eaton’s Cooper Power Systems in Rockville, Maryland authorizes Washington 
Laboratories, Ltd. to act on our behalf, until otherwise notified, for applications submitted to American 
Certification Body (ACB). The following personnel of Washington Laboratories, Ltd. are authorized: 
 

• Steven D. Koster, President 

• John Rapella, EMC Operations Manager 
 
We certify that we are not subject to denial of federal benefits, which includes FCC benefits, pursuant to 
Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse ACT of 1988, U.S.C. 862.  Further, no party, as defined in 47 CFR 
1.2002(b), to the application is subject to denial of federal benefits, that includes FCC benefits. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Seymour 
Certification Engineer 
Eaton’s Cooper Power Systems 
(240) 454-9845 
StevenJSeymour@Eaton.com 
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